
 

 

SJRCS Volunteer Program 

 

SJRCS requires all school volunteers to comply with the 

Archdiocese of Baltimore’s child sexual abuse prevention 

program : Protecting God’s Children/VIRTUS. New volunteers 

should go to the school website- https://www.sjrcs.org and 

click on the parents tab at the top then scroll down to the left 

for the VIRTUS links. A step-by-step PDF shows how to proceed. 

Every volunteer is considered substantial contact with children 

and will need to complete all steps (background check, list 

references and required training) BEFORE they can sign up for 

volunteer opportunities.  

If you have any questions/problems with the process, please 

contact me by email: 

dprice@sjrcs.org. 

 

Thank you! 

Denise Price/Screening Coordinator 
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